Dear planners and tree officers,

An additional comment on 2017/0779/T; Grove End Lodge/Denyer House Ash tree. I would prefer the tree not to be felled, but realise that it has a limited future amenity value due to the concrete and void below it and the loss of a 360o radial root structure.

These two comments below are from me as a private individual and not the official DPCAAC comment. Nick Bradfield now provides this.

1 Holly Lodge; replacement of fence with oak posts, chain and re-paving entrance. I support this application.

2017/1118/P Variation of Condition: increase of parking spaces from 6 to 19 at the Mansfield Bowling Club site. I do object to this as many infant and junior school pupils from Brookfield School walk up and down Croftdown Road on the pavement, through which the property owners cars will have to cross via a new road.

Many thanks,

Eileen Willmott